
 
Delaware Township Board Meeting 

July 6, 2022– 5:30pm 
 

Those in attendance were as follows: 

 

Rick Fain                 Board President         

Marilyn Schenkel  Board Secretary 

Debbie Driskell  Township Trustee 

Matt Snyder  Clay Township Board 

Jason Taylor  Carmel Parks 

Hatem Mekky  Fishers Engineering 

Other    Clay Township Advisors 

 

Item 1- Call Meeting to Order 

Rick Fain at 5:30 pm called the meeting to order and The Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 

 

Item 2 –Minutes-  

Rick Fain made a motion to accept the minutes from the February 24, 2022 meeting and Marilyn Schenkel seconded it.  

The motion passed. 

 

Item 3 – Future Township Capital Projects- Discussion Only 

Several individuals associated with Carmel and Clay Township presented the idea of Delaware Township working with 

them to build a bridge across White River at Heritage Park to join our walking and bike trails.  This would create one of 

the longest continuous trails in the country.   

  

Item 4 – 2022 Fire and EMS Contract 

Debbie Driskell presented the 2022 Fire and EMS Contract.  Debbie noted that there weren’t any real changes in the 

contract and the new amount was $309,604.  Marilyn Schenkel made a motion to accept the contract as written.  Rick Fain 

seconded it.  The motion passed. 

 

Item 5- 2022 Township Assistance Standards 

Debbie Driskell presented the 2022 Township Assistance Standards.  Rick Fain motioned to accept the Standards as 

written.  Marilyn Schenkel seconded the motion.  The motion passed. 

 

Item 6 – Old Business - None 

 

Item 7- New Business - None 

 

Item 8 – Adjourn 

Marilyn Schenkel motioned to adjourn the meeting at 6:45 pm. Rick Fain seconded it and the motion passed unanimously. 

 

Submitted by Marilyn Schenkel, Board Secretary ____________________________ 

 

Rick Fain, Board President ______________________ 

 

 

Ed Pierce, Board Member__________________________ 

 

 

Debbie Driskell, Township Trustee___________________ 


